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INTERSQUAD RECAP


Thank you to all who swam at the first intersquad, worked at it, orlearned a new skill (swimming or for running a meet).  This was a learning experience for us all.  The main purpose was two-fold 1) to give the youngest swimmers and new swimmers a chance to swim in a simulated meet environment and 2) to have a chance for the adults to run the equipment before our first meet which is the Toyland our large invitational.  We had arranged for this to run from 1:00 to 3:00 pm and would stop at 3:00 even if we had not been able to complete all events.  We probably should have reiterated this with an announcement at the beginning of the meet and for any inconvenience this may have caused I apologize.  This was a learning experience for many of us and we feel in many ways it was a very successful experience.  We also learned some things we can do differently next year to make it an even better experience.  
Please bear with us as we try new things periodically.  Sometimes they will work well right away and other times we will need to make some improvements.  

HOME MEETS


As we prepare for the upcoming Toyland on December 10th and our other home meets, please keep in mind that all families must have at least one family member (preferably an adult) signed up to work at the meet if you have a swimmer signed up for the meet.  Every family needs to be signed up for a season long committee which should help you find your place to work for the meet i.e. if you sign up for the concession committee you should be working the concession stand at the home meets.  If you have any questions about what each job entails feel free to ask a board member.  You can e-mail at    MACROBUTTON HtmlResAnchor  gcggswim@hotmail.com
 or drop a note in the Sefcik or Morgan mail slot.  We need 13 timers for each session of the Toyland, at least 4 for the bullpen, 2 runners, 2 people for the timing table, at least 6 for each session for the concession stand and several each for set-up and tear-down.  The more everyone helps out the less everyone has to do.  It really is fun and helps you get to know other people on the team.  Thanks to everyone who helps us run such great meets.  We want to be able to continue this.
